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TECHNICAL ZINC PHOSPHIDE

GUARANTEE:
ZINC PHOSPHIDE          80.0%

REGISTRATION NO. 19809
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DANGER          POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NET CONTENTS

MANUFACTURED BY:
MOTOMCO LTD.

29 N. Fort Harrison Ave. 
Clearwater, FL.

33515

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Use to manufacture concentrates for
formulating into finished baits for the control of rats and mice.

PRECAUTIONS

Keep away from humans, domestic animals, and pets.  May be fatal
or harmful if swallowed or inhaled.  Avoid skin contact.  Do not
breathe dust.  Avoid contamination of feed or foodstuffs.  Avoid
contact with acids.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

If swallowed - drink 1 or 2 glasses of water and induce vomiting
by touching back of throat with finger or blunt object.

Avoid use of all oils.  Have patient lie down and keep warm.  Do
not induce vomiting or give anything by mouth to an unconscious
person.  Get medical attention.  If on skin or in eyes - flush
with plenty of water.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS



This product is toxic to wildlife.  Keep out of lakes, streams or
ponds.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL

PROHIBITIONS: Do not contaminate water, food, or feed by storage
or disposal.

SYMPTOMS OF POISONING:

FIRST AID: If swallowed, give patient one to two glasses of water
and cause vomiting by inserting a finger down the throat; repeat
until vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician.

NOTICE TO USER:This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL: Burn or bury small amounts of
surplus product or send to the garbage dump in accordance with
municipal requirements.

For information about disposal of large amounts of surplus
product, contact the regional office of Conservation and
Protection, Environment CANADA.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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